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Mark your calendars! The Board rescheduled their
June Regular Meeting to Wednesday, June 5, 2024.

JUNE 2024 BOARD MEETING

Photo at left: Many of our
schools continued to host
celebrations of Indigenous
culture and ceremony. On
September 30, Riverview,
Empire, and Westmount came
together for National Day of
Truth and Reconciliation. 

PEP HIGHLIGHTS AND CELEBRATIONS

CONGRATULATIONS!

Congratulations to the Central
Collegiate 4A Boys Basketball

team on winning gold at the
recent Provincial Basketball

Championships! 

Congratulations to Bryce Boughen from Central
Collegiate on winning the Best and Brightest Entrance
Scholarship (Chancellors’ Scholarship) from the
University of Saskatchewan, valued at $30,000. This
award is based on academics, leadership, and
contributions to school and community life.

Amanda Olson, Superintendent of Learning, gave an update to the Board
on the Provincial Education Plan (PEP) and some celebrations from our
schools. She focused on two of the four action priorities: Indigenous
Education/Inspiring Success and Mental Health & Well-being.

Photo at right: In
December, Cadmus

Delorme spoke to our
Moose Jaw high school

students about his
journey as a young boy
who overcame racism. 

Photo above: Our 3
Kokums have been in

many classrooms
working with students on
beading, medicine bags,
drums, and many other

activities.

Photo at left: The Mental Health Wellness Room is
available on our website. It is full of resources for
students, parents, staff, and adults. 

Photo at left: In December, Music City in Moose Jaw
was also hosted by RSP and sponsored by Co-op.
There were many takeaways for students including
living in the moment, resilience comes from hard times,
and be happy right where you are!

Coronach School hosted The Power of Possibility
workshop by accessing the River Street Promotions
(RSP) fund. The goal was for students to walk away
with a sense of hope and desire to create a better
tomorrow. 


